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| write to share my gratitude for your ongoing engagement in the life of our
university and to express my excitement as we approach a major milestone —
the public launch of With You: The WashU Campaign this Thursday, May 1. 1 am
pleased to share this video message from Chancellor Martin and a preview of his

email announcing the campaign.

The campaign will be a sustained and focused fundraising effort over the next
five years to deepen our mission of discovering knowledge, forming leaders, and
treating patients by realizing the ambitious vision outlined in our strategic plan.
With you, we will lean into WashU’s strengths and tackle some of society’s
deepest challenges while preparing the next generation of world leaders.

This effort is a long-term investment in the university and represents our promise
to effect even greater change in the decades to come. Our partnership with
WashU'’s philanthropic community will be front and center: We know we are
stronger when we work together toward common goals. We are clear-eyed about
the challenges ahead but steadfast in our optimism about all the good that we

can accomplish.

As a university volunteer, your continued commitment and service are critical.
Thank you in advance for helping to write this new chapter of WashU history.

I’'m honored to embark on this journey with you.

Warmly,
Pam
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